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Meeting Date:  01-30-2023 

Submitter:  Police Chief Edward Clark 

Department:  Police Department 

Agenda Item:  Consideration of reduction of alarm registration fee 

Summary: In 2022, city staff reviewed the fees the city was charging for various services 

provided to our residents and businesses. A recommendation of new increased fees were 

presented to City Council in conjunction with the budget approval process. One such fee, burglar 

alarm registration, was raised from $20.00 to $100.00. This increase has caused some concern 

from residents, and I have been in conversation with City leaders regarding the possibility of 

reducing the fee for residents. For reference, 2019 we had 320 active alarm registrations. We had 

342 in 2021 and 338 in 2022(not sent out in 2020 due to pandemic). I look forward to discussion 

with City Council on this issue. 

 

Recommended Council Action: Review and consideration of change in alarm registration fee. 

 

Financial Impact: Reduction in Alarm fee registration revenue. 

 Funding Source:  

 Budgeted Amount:  

 Cost: Variable depending on decision. 

 

Attachments:  

 

 

 


